
                             ALDEN SENIORS 

 

                                                                                                                                  

There is no meeting on Nov.24th. Birthdays for November and December will be 

announced at the December 8th meeting at the Senior Center at 1:00. No meeting on 

December 22nd. 

           

Our Christmas party is at Russell’s on December 13th at 12:00 with a price of $35.00, 

members only. You get a choice of Filet, Chicken or Salmon. Again, please pay in 

advance. Sorry, but we are not taking any more reservations because we are at 

capacity at Russell’s. 

        

• Tuesdays at 12:30 is Bingo with Gift cards given out each week. 

• Wednesday at 10:00 is Exercise at the Center. Judy also does Zoom on 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday at 10:00. 

• Bowling is on Thursdays at 12:30 at the Alden Lanes. No bowling on 

November 25 and December 2.  

• Swimming has started at the new pool. Times are 9:30 – 11:00 on Tuesday 

and Thursday. You must be a member of the Alden Seniors club. 

• Jane Behrend has graciously taken on the Sunshine Club. If you have any 

news about someone sick or deceased, please contact her at 937-7292. 

•  Monica will start collecting dues for 2022 at the next meeting.    


